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ATTACHMENT A: OCFA GUIDELINES REVIEW 

We have several questions about the Guidelines, which have been changed and, in some cases, 

removed the authority of Cities to plan their projects. Given the new prescriptive nature of the 

State law, the Building Official, not OCF A, should be charged with discretion in many 

circumstances. It is unclear which of these changes, if any, are required by State Law, but we 

would appreciate your consideration of the following: 

Guideline C-05 Vegetation Management Guideline: Technical Design for New Construction 

Fuel Modification Plans and Maintenance Program: 

1. P 3. The Scope refers to "wildfire-risk areas or such areas as designated by the fire code

official," seemingly undefined. It seems these should apply in the VHFHSZ or the SRA

only and not expand OCFA jurisdiction in City areas that are not subject to these increased

standards.

2. P. 3. The 30-foot setback from the property line should include the exceptions identified in

the State Code.

3. P. 4, Note 1: ls a city or an applicant precluded from using alternative means and methods

(AMM) for building foundations? Does State law require this? As you know, part of the A

zone is newly required to be very restrictive according to State Law, and flexibility should

be encouraged where appropriate.

4. P. 6, Note 2: Is OCFA proposing a 50-foot Roadside Protection Zone or mandating a

minimum 10' Roadside Protection Zone in all areas?

5. P. 15, Attachment 1, Note 2: The City, not OCF A, should be the judge of when a Certificate

of Occupancy may be issued. Indeed, issuing a Certificate of Occupancy should be allowed

before "plant establishment."

Guideline B-01 Fire Master Plans for Commercial and Residential Development: 

1. P. 4, Note 2.2. Most cities are in a position where they have no choice but to approve ADUs

and other accessory structures. Requiring the hose pull to extend around every accessory

structure, patio cover, pool equipment, and casitas is not reasonable. It should not be

imposed upon the City or applicant if not required by State Law.

2. P. 5, Bullet 2. When a building immediately abuts a fire access roadway, laddering areas

should not be required on "at least two sides" of the structure.

3. P. 5. 2.3.1 The OCFA should work with municipalities and the development community

to accommodate laddering for 2-3 story buildings without demanding the entire roadway

be "no closer than 10-30 from the building." Driveways, entryways, and entry areas should

be allowed flexibility for safety planning.
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